Dear all,

In pursuance of notification of Central Vigilance Commission vide letter no. 015/VGL/065 dated
05/10/2015 and notification from MHRD vide letter no. F.N0.54-17/2015 Ts.1 dated 13/10/2015,
the Institute is observing "Vigilance Awareness Week" at 11IT-Allahabad from 26th October
2015 to 31st October 2015. The Central Vigilance Commission has chosen "Preventive

Vigilance as a tool of Good Governance™ as the theme for the Vigilance Awareness Week for the
current year.

The detailed program for the Vigilance Awareness Week 2015 will be announced soon.

(Prof.B.R.Singh)
Chief Vigilance Officer (part-time)

1IT-Allahabad



